
Response to Your Inquiry Regarding 

Prescription Drug Cost Increases 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for reaching out to us regarding your concerns about the increases in prescription 

drug costs. We understand that rising prices can be a significant burden, and we appreciate the 

opportunity to address your inquiry. 

At [Your Organization's Name], we are committed to transparency and affordability in 

healthcare. The recent increase in prescription drug costs is influenced by various factors, 

including research and development costs, manufacturing expenses, and market dynamics. 

We continuously strive to find solutions that can help mitigate these costs for our patients, 

including seeking partnerships with manufacturers and exploring generic alternatives. Our goal is 

to ensure that you have access to necessary medications without undue financial strain. 

If you have further questions or require specific information about your prescription costs, please 

don't hesitate to contact our customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or 

[Customer Service Email Address]. 

Thank you for your understanding and for being a valued member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Organization's Contact Information] 


